
 

 
 

Abengoa, S.A. (“Abengoa” or the “Company”), in compliance with article 226 of the recast 

text of the Securities Market Act approved by Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 

October, and with article 17 of Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 of the European Parliament 

and of the Council of 16 April 2014 on market abuse (market abuse regulation) hereby 

informs the Spanish Securities Market Regulator about the following 

 

Regulatory Announcement 

 

Following the Regulatory Announcement dated 31 December 2018 (official registry number 

273450) informing about the beginning of the accession period to the Lock-up Agreement, 

the Company informs that the majorities required for the effectiveness of the Lock-up 

Agreement have been reached and, consequently, such effectiveness has taken place on 28 

January 2019. 

Seville, 29 January 2019 


